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Affiliation/Position Wildlife Research Center/M1 
Name Moe Yanagi 
 

1. Country/location of visit   
Japan. Shirahama (Seto Marine Biological Laboratory); Kyoto (Kyoto City Zoo); Otsu (Center for Ecological 

Research); Inuyama (Primate Research Institute & Japan Monkey Centre) 

2. Research project 
Interdepartmental Exchange ("inter-lab") 

3. Date (departing from/returning to Japan) 
2017. 04. 04 – 2017. 04. 09 (6 days) 

4. Main host researcher and affiliation 
Department of Biological Sciences, Kyoto University 

5. Progress and results of your research/activity (You can attach extra pages if needed) 
Please insert one or more pictures (to be publicly released). Below each picture, please provide a brief description. 

 
I joined “Inter-Lab” from 4, April to 9, April, and visited many facilities of Division of Biological Science of Kyoto 
University. Our schedule was as follows: 
 
2017/4/4: Yoshida Campus, Kyoto. Orientation, welcome lectures and welcome party. 
2017/4/5: Seto Marine Biological Laboratory, Shirahama. 
2017/4/6: Seto Marine Biological Laboratory, Shirahama. 
(2017/4/7: Entrance Ceremony, Kyoto.) 
2017/4/8: Kyoto City Zoo, Kyoto; Center for Ecological Research, Otsu. 
2017/4/9: Primate Research Institute and Japan Monkey Centre, Inuyama. 
 
Through this experience, I could get to know the research facilities at Kyoto university. All facilities were organized 
well, and all researchers at these facilities were wonderful. I was happy to touch these cutting-edge research through 
this experience. Moreover, it was great opportunity to communicate with other students who belongs to department of 
biological science of Kyoto university. Because there are a lot of laboratory in this department, and there is no 
opportunity to face-to-face with them except this event. We exchanged our experience and interesting research topics 
each other. I hope we can keep in touch and collaborate with scientist of different fields in the future.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          Fig.1 Kumagusu museum 
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         Fig.2 Rhesus Monkey in Kyoto city zoo                Fig.3 Asian elephants in Kyoto city zoo 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                             Fig.4 Japan monkey center 
 
                                          
                                         Fig.5 Primate research centre                 
 
 
 

6. Others 

I appreciate to all the supervisors and staffs in this Inter-Lab course. I also want to thank PWS program for 

logistical and financial support. 
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